
 
 
 
 
 
 

1 Worrall Drive, Wouldham  Kent  ME1 3GE 
: 01634 861434   Email: office@wouldham.kent.sch.uk 

Headteacher : Mrs Victoria Baldwin BSc (Hons) NPQH 

 
Tuesday 7th May 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are pleased to invite all Year 6 children to a special SATs breakfast every day from Monday 13th to 

Thursday 16th May at 8.00am. The gate by the main school hall will be the meeting point where the 

children will be met promptly at 8.00am by the teaching staff. 

 

During breakfast we will be offering a selection of cereals, toast, and a cooked breakfast consisting of 

bacon, hash browns, beans and sausages. This is not just a meal; it is an opportunity for the children to 

gather as a year group, support each other, address any concerns they may have, engage with their 

teachers, and enjoy a treat with their peers. 

 

We understand that dietary requirements are important, so we kindly ask that you inform us if your 

child is vegetarian or has any specific dietary needs. This will allow us to make necessary arrangements 

and provide suitable alternatives. 

 

Additionally, if you wish to contribute towards the costs a donation of £5 would be greatly appreciated.  

We will add this to each of the children’s eduspot accounts.  Your support will help us ensure a 

memorable and enjoyable experience for all the children participating. 

 

We encourage all Year 6 children to attend this event, even if they do not wish to have breakfast. It is a 

valuable opportunity for them to come together before the SATs, relax, and connect with their peers in 

a supportive environment. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation and support in making this event a success. Should you have any 

queries or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr T Wyatt-Hughes 

 


